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Re: Basketball Programs 

 

On Friday afternoon, after discovering a revised number of potential varsity girls 
from WAJ, now at 5, I directed our AD to inform WAJ that we could not support 
that number of athletes and, therefore, could not proceed with a combining of our 
Girls' program but still wished to continue to combine our Boys Varsity and JV 
teams. This morning, the WAJ athletic department informed our Athletic 
Department that WAJ was no longer interested in combining our boys' team at the 
Varsity or JV levels. That means both Boys' and Girls' programs will operate as 
only HTC programs. 

 

Presently, we are discussing with our Boys Head Coach, Athletic Director, and 
myself what direction we will pursue with our Boys' program. We are not seeking 
any other paths for our Girls program other than proceeding as normal. When we 
have more information about the boys' program, we will let you know. 

 

Thank you, 

Pat 
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